Lowell Fire Public Comment
This is an opportunity for members of the public to inform the governing body about their views.
The meeting itself belongs to the governing body.
The public does not participate in the decision-making, instead, it provides input to the governing body, which takes the input into consideration in making decisions.
During Public comment there will be a 15-minute window for comments. 
Each speaker will have a 3-minute time limit.
Speakers MAY NOT give their time to other people.
All speakers will stand at the podium and state their name and address for the record. 
All speakers will address the Board Chair.
The board will take notes but not respond at the meeting. 
All speakers are encouraged to send any questions to the board email – lowellruralfirepd@gmail.com.
All complaints will require an email sent to – lowellruralfirepd@gmail.com – in order to potentially be addressed if the Board sees a reason for it.
Courtesy and respect are encouraged from the public members.
Members of the public DO NOT have the right to disrupt the meeting.
The council may prohibit demonstrations

